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I’m a parent who wants my children engaged in productive activities in a safe 

environment where they can learn valuable skills. 

That is exactly what they are able to do by participating in or attending racing events 

at Portland International Raceway. 

If lawmakers take away safe, productive learning opportunities from young people, 

then they will end up doing stupid, dangerous unproductive alternatives like racing on 

the streets and endangering the general public. Please don’t shut down this safe, 

supervised outlet for automotive enthusiasts! 

Thank you, 

Stanton Sittser 

Stan.Sittser@gmail.com 

Boring, Oregon 


